COPY.

23rd Pebruary, 1918.

Dear Sir,

¥ith reference to Liverpool Report No. 75835
on the Steamer "MANX ISLES", I have to acquaint you that I
am informed by the Grimsby Surveyors that owing to the
dry dock being oesmmmé by anotrer vessel, the screw shaft
could mot be drawn in for inspection. They were informed
however by the Superintendent that he rad been in communica-
tion with you with a view to the limit on the screw shaft
liner being extended. 1 shall trerefore be glad to learn
what arrangements bhave been madein the matter,

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.




